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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be Monday evening, April 24.  It's our annual Community Awards Banquet
at the Centerville Senior High School Cafetorium.  It begins at 6 pm with punch and crunch, with
dinner beginning at 6:30 pm.

District Governor pays official visit

25F  District  Governor  PCC  Steve  Winegardner
paid  an  official  visit  to  the  Centerville  Lions  Club
Monday evening,  April  10.   25F District  Governor
PCC  Steve  Winegardner  of  Indianapolis  paid  an
official  visit  to  the  Centerville  Lions  Club  Monday
evening, April 10.  He congratulated the Centerville
Club for providing vision screening for the schools
along  with  donating  dictionaries  to  third  grade
students.

Lions International will  be celebrating 100 years of
service  this  summer  at  the  annual  convention  in
Chicago  and the Indiana State convention  will  be

held  April 28th in Evansville. Members were asked to sign a large Banner for Lions Clubs which
will be flown on an Indiana float at the convention.

The Governor awarded the following chevrons to Lions members for length of service:  Anne
Elstro and Wendy Kornman for 10 years, and Jay Klehfoth, Jack Farmer and Tim Hill for 15
years.

2017-2018 election of officers held

Election  of  new  officers  for  2017-2018  was  held.
President Joe Elstro, 1st VP Ty Farmer, 2nd VP Bob
Hobson,  Secretary  Wendy  Kornman,  Treasurer
Dennis  Stephen,  Board  of  Directors:  Jim  Resh,
Wendy  Kornman,  Tim  McConaha  and  Dennis
Stephen.

During the business meeting the club voted to donate
$50  to  Jason  Rusznak,  a  boy  scout  who  will  be
renovating the flag pole area at the Youth Park this
summer.  The club also  received  Thank You notes
from  the  class  of  Anne  Elstro  for  receiving
dictionaries. 

 Future meetings and events
May 8 – Dinner/Kevin Smith, REMC;  May 22, Dinner/Fish Fry prep

June 9 & 10 – Fish Fry;  June 12 – Installation of Officers;  June 26 Family Picnic
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